From: Cedar Barrett < cedarbarrett@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:11 PM

To: secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir,

I think the leverage reduction is a **horrible** Idea. This is a legal way for many disabled people to make money through hard work. You should consider all those your are taking leverage from. **This is not gambling. This is hard work.** Why should I support you in taking a vital edge away from my meager forex account? If you do this, I will defiantly NOT be able to complete the Dream of Financial Security I had for my Family (that I've been working on for years). Should I just have my \$1800 balance I've worked so hard for forwarded to you? I'm not sure it will do me any good after your leverage fiasco. Thanks for saving me from myself. Really didn't need it.

Cedar Barrett